
 

 

Pre-School Stay and Play Session 

Wednesday 15th March 8:45-10:00am 

 

Come and join us for a Stay and Play Session at Bishops Tawton Pre-School.  We would love 

to see if you currently attend our setting or are a prospective family and are interested to 

find out more about what we do.  It is a great chance to explore the Pre-School classroom, 

gardens, meet the staff and children and play with your child.  There will be activities, stories, 

rhymes and a snack. 

 

If your child does not usually attend preschool on this day they are very welcome to join us, 

they must be accompanied by an adult.  If your child usually attends Pre-School you are very 

welcome to join them for the session.  Please email families to let them know if you would 

like to attend. 

 

Safeguarding – To ensure the safety of all of the children in our care may we politely ask you 

to ensure that you do not bring your mobile phones to the session.  Mobile phones may be 

stored in the school office if required.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

           

families@bishopstawton-primary.org         Tel: 01271 343002 
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